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Hi,  Everyone,

Well, it’s June and the start of a new year for the 
Eagles. Start it off right by coming in on June 1st 
at 2pm and support our officers that are being 
installed for the coming year. 

We need officers to run the Aerie but we need 
members to come to the meetings and provide 
the input needed to make the best decisions. If 
you want a say in what is going on, you have to 
come in and voice your opinions.

We have new members being initiated all the 
time so when you see someone you don’t know 
be sure to say hi and make them feel welcome.  
We are a Fraternity and each of us should do our 
best to make everyone feel at home. 
  
The start of a new year means that we are start-
ing over on raising money for our charity’s. We 
gave out checks to some wonderful causes at our 
charity dinner and now we need to start building 
up those funds. The only way to do this is when 
volunteers step up to do a function. Remember 
that the more people that help, the more we can 
help those who need it. That is what we are all 
about. 

Hope to see all of you soon. 

WP Steve Broadhurst 

Your Presidents
2024 - 2025

Steve Broadhurst ~ Peggy Aeh

Hello, Sisters and Brothers,

First off, thank you for allowing me to be Madam 
President for the 2024-2025 Eagle year.

I am really looking forward to working with your 
Worthy President, Steve Broadhurst to make 
this a great year.

My President’s charity this year is Habitat for 
Humanity.  They do wonderful things for the el-
derly and low income.  We have sveral members 
that have already benefited from them.

My Committee Chairwomen, this year are as   
follows:

Auditor: Carolyn Ellis
Conciliation Committee: Diane Hansen,  Yvonne 
Alton,  Sandy Myhrvold,  Carolyn Ellis and Shirley 
Rooney
Visiting: Judith Walker
Membership: Irene Baker
Membership Security: Irene
Publicity Chairman:  Marilyn Erickson
Interview Committee: Vickie Broadhurst,  Sally 
Rice and Judith Walker
Nominating Committee: Vickie Broadhurst,  
Yvonne Alton  and Judith Walker
By Laws Committee: Sandy Myhrvold,  Sonia Low-
ery and Vickle Broadhurst
Decorating Committee: Sandy Myhrvold
Kids Parties: Tina Rice, Shirley Rooney, Sandy Myhrvold

Again, I am excited to be your Madam President 
this year. If you haven’t been to a meeting for awhile 
please consider coming to one. You cannot com-
plain about what we are doing if you don’t come 
and participate and give your opinion and vote.

Your Madam President
Peggy Aeh



JunE MEEtings
Planning Meeting - June 5th, 6:30

Aerie Auxiliary
7:00 pm 7:00 pm

June  10th June  3rd
June 24th June 17th

Past Presidents June 9th

Bulletin Editor - Marilyn Erickson
Call or text:  971-226-0270 

E-mail:  marilyn.erickson@msn.com
Send Photos, Articles and Menus 

by the 15th of the Month 
See more photos of events on Facebook

Jr Past President
Worthy President
Vice President
Chaplain
Secretary
Treasurer
Conductor
Inside Guard 
Outside Guard
Auditor
Trustee
Trustee
Trustee
Trustee
Trustee
Club Assistant

Open
Steve Broadhurst
Mike Lingren
Frank Silva
Christopher Day
R.J. Lint

Francisco Gomez
Steve Allen

Dale Slawson
Steve Thompson
Larry Shipman
Marc Bennett
Larry Liesegang
Dana Gore

503-680-5162
503-317-1136
503-901-3707
503-515-4144
503-781-4966

503-953-3741
503-260-0831

503-724-7150 
503-359-3648  
503-504-0942
503-799-7900 

503-819-2454

Auxiliary Officers  foe4177eagles@yahoo.com

Aerie Officers    foe4177secretary@gmail.com

Jr Past President
Madam President
Vice President
Chaplain
Secretary
Treasurer
Conductor
Inside Guard
Outside Guard
Auditor
Trustee
Trustee
Trustee
Visiting Chair 
Lodge Mother
Lodge Grandmother

Shirley Roney
Peggy Aeh
Kendra Hansen
Sonia Lowery
Diane Hansen
Vickie Broadhurst
Sandy Myhrvold
Sally Rice
Yvonne Alton
Carolyn Ellis
Tina Rice
Judith Walker
Irene Baker

 

503-709-9800
503-928-1317

971-245-0400
503-320-5118
503-703-9082
503-359-4737
503-357-1192
503-730-0208
503-357-9275
503-442-3941
503-430-8651



Well, all you lovely people, it’s that time of year where we have 
puppies, kittens, calves, colts, chicks, fresh strawberries, and of 
course, a new slate of Officers to guide our Aerie and Auxiliary. 
Enjoy all that this June brings, and especially help and support 
our members that have stepped up to take positions to promote 
and guide the success of our Lodge.

Remember a few things as we move things along. First, keep it 
positive, we can achieve just about anything if we work together. 
It’s more important to do it, don’t worry about the recognition. 
Do it from the goodness of your heart, and share the recognition 
if it’s given, most all we do takes more than one person. Share 

ideas, and be willing to listen to others, no one person in the room is as smart as we all are col-
lectively. Get involved, pick something you like, or are interested in, and help or volunteer to head 
up the project.

I can’t remember who told me for the first time, but I know I’ve heard it more than once, “The only 
failure is by those afraid to fail and do nothing, not even try.” New ideas, and new approaches 
should always be welcomed. Hopefully, you won’t be the person saying, “We can’t, or that won’t 
work, and we tried that before.” Help those members try something with new ideas, new approach-
es, or willing to put the effort into something to make it successful.

The rest of this letter I would like to dedicate to you. Over the years that I have written the Chap-
lain’s Letter, or as Marilyn now calls them, “The Worthy Contributor Letter,” I have always consid-
ered it a labor of love. Through all the positive feedback from you, I have found the words to put 
“pen to paper” so to say. Oh, believe me, there have been plenty of times I have sat and stared 
at a blank piece of paper wondering what the heck to write. As I would sit back, suddenly, ding, 
an idea, and then it was time to apply it to the page in some reasonable fashion to have meaning. 
Sometimes things just went together, and sometimes it was a struggle, but I just wanted it to be 
enjoyable, mostly positive, and hopefully something that would inspire you to read it. I appreciate 
all the comments I have received. In the coming year, I’m not sure what the situation will be, there 
will be a new Chaplain, and it’s only fair to give way and give them the space if they choose. If they 
want me to continue as the “Worthy Contributor,” then that will be how I can help. 

Remember our motto, “People helping people.”

Skip

The Worthy Contributor



Welcome New Members
Ben T. Allen

Dee J. Naylor
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We’re Open!
sunday 8 am to 1 pm

Monday 4-10:00
tuesday - saturday

noon to Closing
(Will stay Open if Busy)


